NATIONAL AIR AND SPACE MUSEUM DIRECTOR



SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20560 357-2426 (fax) 357-1745 (phone)

74

January 31, 1994

Gen. Monroe Hatch, USAF (ret.) Executive Director Air Force Association, 1501 Lee Highway, Arlington, VA 22209-1198

REC'D FEB 0 7 1994

Action:

Dear Monroe,

e de la companya de

I am sending you an advance copy of the entire script of the *Crossroads* exhibition. It still has quite a number of rough edges, which I expect will be removed as our advisory committee provides us with criticisms.

Please let me have any comments you have. They are important to us.

I would appreciate it, however, if you did not circulate the material at this time, since it is not yet in suitable form. We expect that a final draft should be ready for wider distribution and comment in a few weeks.

In the meantime, I am really pleased that you have offered to participate personally in the exhibition with a video commentary. We very much wanted to have your viewpoint included.

Singerely yours,

Martin Harwit